
 

 
09 May 2019 
 
Karl Bloxham 
fyi-request-9917-494b1eed@requests.fyi.org.nz 
 
  
Tēnā koe Karl 
  
Your Official Information Act request, reference: 0054131 
I refer to your email of 16 April 2019, asking for the following information under the Official Information 
Act 1982 (the Act): 
 

“Please provide e a list of the ACC WTDS which are “LINKED TO” ANZSCO 2013 classifications, please 
exclude the WTDS that are actual ANZSCO 2013 classification. 
 
I also expect OIA REQUEST  for internal documents.” 

 
On 20 April 2019, you clarified your request to be for the following information: 
 

“I am asking for ACC internal documents relating to comissioning of these consultants and any other 
document the relate to these WTDS.  
 
Or. 
 
Please provide a list of documents ACC have in relation to these WTDS.” 

 
We have interpreted your clarified request to be in relation to the Work Type Detail Sheet (WTDS) 
611399.  
 
ACC does not hold the documentation you requested 
ACC does not hold any internal documentation specific to commissioning WTDS 611399, or any other 
internal documentation relating to that WTDS. We are therefore declining this request under section 
18(e) of the Act as the information does not exist. 
 
If you have any questions  
If you have any questions, you can email me at GovernmentServices@acc.co.nz. 
 
If you are not happy with this response, you have the right to make a complaint to the Ombudsman. 
Information about how to do this is available at www.ombudsman.parliament.nz or by phoning 0800 
802 602. 
 
Nāku iti noa, nā 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Emma Coats 
Manager Official Information Act Services 
Government Engagement & Support 
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